
 

 

CITY OF GREENVILLE 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

  
PUBLIC FORUMS 

                               
Notice is hereby given that the City of Greenville will hold two Public Forums 

related to a proposal to change City Council terms.   

The City Council wants the community to hear advantages and disadvantages 

of the proposal and to have an opportunity to provide feedback. 

 

Dates/times of the forums are as follows: 

 

Tuesday, March 31, 2015 at 6:00 pm in the Council Chambers at City Hall,  

200 West 5th Street in Greenville 

 

Thursday, April 2, 2015 at 6:00 pm in the Chapel at the Lucille W. Gorham 

Intergenerational Center, 1124 West 5th Street in Greenville. 

 

A majority of City Council members may attend these forums. 

 

 

Carol L. Barwick, CMC 

City Clerk 


